
BOX 29000, PRESIDIO STATION ♦ SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94129-9000 ♦ USA 

 
 
 
 
Agenda Item No. (13) 
(REVISED 01/23/25) 
 
Board of Directors  
Meeting of January 24, 2025 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 

1. A Note Card from Linda Mohn, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and 
Transportation District Board of Directors, dated December 28, 2024, expressing 
appreciation for the adjournment in honor of her late husband, former District Engineer 
Daniel Mohn, at the Board of Director’s Meeting of December 20, 2024. 
 

2. An email from Janice Hamer, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and 
Transportation District Board of Directors, dated January 21, 2025, suggesting that the 580 
Golden Gate Transit bus line be routed to El Cerrito Plaza in lieu of El Cerrito Del Norte 
BART station in order to reduce the number of public transportation transfers in the East 
Bay.  
(Added January 23, 2025) 
 

3. An email from Shane Weinstein, President of Amalgamated Transit Union Local 1575, 
addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and Transportation District Board of 
Directors, dated January 23, 2025, expressing concern over several statements made by 
General Manager Denis Mulligan regarding GGTARP, during the Board of Directors 
meeting of December 20, 2024. 
(Added January 23, 2025) 

 
 
 
A copy of the communication listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
 


